
 

 
 

Our Ref:  A/20/04/G03 

Your Ref: A/TW/589 

 
To:  Town Planning Board         (by email) 
  15/F, North Point Government Offices 
  333 Java Road, 
  North Point, Hong Kong 
 
 
Date: 1 February 2024 
 
 
Dear  Madam/ Sir, 
 
Re:  Application No.: A/TM/589 

Deferment Application to Application for Permission under Section 16 of  
The Town Planning Ordinance at 
Unit G2B, Ground Floor, Parklane Centre,  
25 Kin Wing Street, Tuen Mun, N.T. (TMTL 370) 
 

Further to FSD & TD comments received on 22 January 2024, we would like to 

apply for two (2) months of deferment (Town Planning Guidelines No. 33 refers) 

as we need more to address departmental comments to facilitate consideration 

by the Town Planning Board. 

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Helen Yick 

at 2520 2190 or Ms. Julia Lau . 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

________________________ 

Julia Lau  

Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

c.c.  Client – Flourish Marketing Communications Limited (w/e) (by email) 
   

  

Appendix I of RNTPC
Paper No. A/TM/589




